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Parents’ Letter 
 
 21 June 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Reopening of Physical Classes in Phase 3 (Heightened Alert) 
 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and support. In line with the nation’s calibrated 
transition to Phase 3 (Heightened Alert), Edufront Learning Centre will resume our physical classes 
from 1 July 2021 (Thursday) if the local COVID-19 cases remain under control in the coming days. 
The safety of our students and staff continues to be a priority and we are placing additional safety 
management measure following the guidelines by the multi-ministry taskforce. 
 
Splitting of classes to new Tampines Branch 
 
To accommodate safe distancing guideline set for tuition centres, we will be splitting some of our 
bigger classes at Pasir Ris into two groups, shifting one group to our new Tampines Branch with 
effect from 1 July 2021. Our sincere apologies for any inconveniences caused.	Our centre managers 
will personally contact the affected parents and students regarding this change. 
 
Address: Blk 614 Tampines North Drive 1 #01-11, Singapore 520614 
 
The affected classes are as follows: 

Programme Schedule Group A Tutor 
(Venue: Tampines) 

Group B Tutor 
(Venue: Pasir Ris) 

Primary 6 Maths Monday 5.30pm to 7pm Mr Yang Mr Ng 
Primary 6 Science Monday 7.30pm to 9pm Mr Yang Mr Ng 
Primary 6 Malay Saturday 1pm to 2.30pm Cikgu Ayuni Cikgu Rafizah 
Primary 3 Malay Saturday 1pm to 2.30pm Cikgu Zaifah Cikgu Ummairah 
Primary 6 Maths Saturday 3pm to 4.30pm Mr Yang Mr Ng 

Primary 6 Science Saturday 5pm to 6.30pm Mr Yang Mr Ng 
Primary 6 Maths Sunday 9am to 10.30am Mr Yang Mr Ng 

Primary 6 Science Sunday 11am to 12.30pm Mr Yang Mr Ng 
Primary 6 Malay Sunday 1pm to 2.30pm Cikgu Sakinah Cikgu Syazwani 

 
 
Mandatory TraceTogether-only Safe Entry (TOS) 
 
From 15 June 2021, all students aged 7 years and above are required to use Trace Together-only 
Safe Entry (TOS) to enter our centres. Do ensure that your child brings along his/her Trace Together 
Token to facilitate entry. Parents can also download the Trace Together app to check in at our 
centres for your child. 
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Safe Management Measure @ Edufront 
 
To ensure that the learning experience at Edufront continues safely for our students, parents, 
teachers and staff, we have implemented the following safety measures:  
 
Safe Entry and Screening 

• Trace/Trace Together app only for Safe Entry 
• Temperature taking  
• Quick health assessment (Students who appear unwell will not be allowed in) 
• Hand sanitising  
 

Queue and Crowd Management 
• Social distancing while waiting 
• Prompt pick-up & drop-off by parents 
• Cashless/online payment 

 
Cleanliness and Hygiene 

• Wears face mask at all time 
• Regular disinfection of classrooms and high-touch surfaces 

 
Classroom Management 

• Staggered reporting and dismissal 
• No intermingling across classes/ groups 

 
For further clarifications regarding safety matters, do contact our Safe Management Officer – Ms 
Ain, HR Executive (HP: 91836601) 
 
 
Health Declaration  
 
In line with MOE’s advisory, your child will not be permitted to attend physical lessons or enter the 
centre if he/she: 
a.  has been placed on Leave of Absence (LOA) or Approved Absence (AA) by his/her school, or 
b.  is on Stay Home Notice (SHN), or Home Quarantine Order (HQO). 
 
We also seek your kind understanding and cooperation to not let your child attend physical classes 
at our centres if he/she is having fever or respiratory symptoms, such as sneezing, coughing, loss 
of smell, breathlessness or sore throat. If your child displays such symptoms while in our centres, 
you will be contacted to bring your child to see a doctor immediately. If any family members living in 
the same household is unwell, do also keep your child home during this period of heightened alert. 
 
 
Thank you and stay safe! 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Yang Iskandar (Mr) 
Principal 


